
Board Proceedings 

The Board of Directors for the New Hampton Community School District met in a work session, Tuesday, September 4, 

2018 in the High School Media Center.  President Rosonke called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm with directors 

Schwickerath, Matthews, Denner, Baltes, Superintendent Jurrens, and Board Secretary Ayers present.  

Director Matthews moved to approve the agenda.  Director Schwickerath seconded the motion.  Ayes: Denner, Baltes, 

Schwickerath. Matthews, and Rosonke.  Nays: none. 

The board watched a segment of the film Most Likely to Succeed and discussed their thoughts on the film.  They were 

shocked that today's elementary students will have jobs that have not been invented yet.  They discussed how effective 

colleges are in preparing graduates for work as many of the college graduates are underemployed or unemployed. Sometime 

in the future the board would like to have the community view the film 

The board discussed the progress on the district goals for last year and discussed the goals for the FY 19 year.  The board 

believes we should continue with the Project Based Learning path with Midmester and J-term at the middle and high school 

and start some Project Based Learning within the elementary grade levels.  As a district, we should work to increase 

collaboration between teachers both in projects and in time to work on district related issues.  The District should continue 

our job shadow and internship programs.  The District will continue to focus on collaboration, creativity, critical Thinking, 

and communication. 

Director Denner moved to adjourn at 7:51 pm.  Director Baltes seconded the motion.  Ayes: Schwickerath, Mathews, Baltes, 

Denner, and Rosonke.  Nays: none. 
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